BOARD OF ALDERMEN
SPECIAL MEETING
SEPTEMBER 23, 2014

The Board of Education extended an invitation to the members of the Board of Aldermen to attend the Board of
Education’s Public Information Session regarding the Long Range Planning Committee’s findings. The
meeting was held on Tuesday, September 23, 2014 at Jonathan Law High School.

Board Members Present Also Present
P. Vetro Mayor Benjamin G. Blake
F. Smith

A quorum of the Board of Aldermen was not present.

Respectfully submitted,
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Kathleen K. Huber
Recording Secretary



BOARD OF ALDERMEN
SPECIAL MEETING
SEPTEMBER 29, 2014

The Board of Education extended an invitation to the members of the Board of Aldermen to attend the Board of
FEducation’s Public Information Session regarding the Long Range Planning Commiittee’s findings. The
meeting was held on Monday, September 29, 2014 at Joseph A. Foran High School.

Board Members Present Also Present

P. Vetro Mayor Benjamin G. Blake
D. German

B. Anderson

A quorum of the Board of Aldermen was not present.

espectfully submitted,
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Kathleen K. Huber
Recording Secretary



